
From: Bob Topnick [mailto:btopnick@kerryactuator.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:24 PM 
To: Lovsey, Roger Matt <RMLovsey@columbus.gov> 
Subject: Kerry Field Service 
 
Mr. Lovsey, 
 
      Kerry Co Inc. is the manufacturer of the hydraulic actuators on the crest gates on Hoover Dam.  We 
are the sole supplier of the check valve blocks that are in need of replacement. We do not have any 
other authorized repair facility or personnel outside the Kerry Co Inc. to repair these Kerry Actuators. 
Best Regards, Bob Topnick 
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